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Via Electronic Filing System

June 26, 2006

The Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12223-1350

SUBJECT: COMPLIANCE FILING
United Water New Rochelle Inc.
Purchased Water Adjustment Surcharge
Case No. 04-W-1221

Dear Secretary Brilling:

Pursuant to paragraph XlI, 3(a), 3(b) and 3(c) of the Joint Proposal and the Commission Order in
the above captioned case, please find the Company’s second submission for the Purchased
Water Adjustment surcharge. This charge represents the increase imposed by the New York City
Water Board effective July 1, 2007.

The attached materials represent United Water New Rochelle’s efforts to oppose the increase;
the final notice from the New York City Water Board with the approved rate and components and
results of the surcharge calculation.

The enclosed PWAS Statement, Statement No. 2 to P.S.C. No. 1 — Water issued by United Water
New Rochelle is being transmitted electronically. This statement is effective July 1, 2007.

If you or any of the Commission Staff have any questions concerning this filing, please feel free
to contact me at (201) 767-2888.

Very truly yours,

Cogt f Jorer—

Caryl D. Jersey
Regulatory Specialist

Attachments

cc: Bruce E. Alch (via e-mail)
Mark A. Gennari
Joseph D. Grillo (via e-mail)
Michael J. Pointing
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